December 9, 1963

Maurice W. Nittler
4590 So. Julian
Englewood, Colo. 80110

Deagr Sir:

This letter concerning your report of reception of KANS ILarned
Kensas, 1510ke the morning of December li, 1963 TIME: 1:58 A.M.
to 2:20 A.M. CONDUCTING EQUIPMENT TESTS.

Good to hear from you again Maurice, the last time T-received
a reception report from you T was st KBTA 1340 kc Batesville,
Arkansass. This was sbout four months ago.

Thank you for your congratulstions.
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